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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

. . . Box 938
March 13, 2001 200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue)
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Fax: (867) 920-4761

By facsimile: (867) 695-2446
MVEIRB File EA00-002 and EA00-002a

Chuck Blyth

Ecosystem Management Specialist
Nahanni National Park Reserve
P.O. Box 348

Ft. Simpson, NT X0E ONO

Re: MVEIRB File EA00-002 - Prairie Creek Mine
Parks Canada Information Request (Feb. 8/01)-DIAND Draft Reclamation Costing Report
(document)

Dear Mr. Blyth, 5

The Nahanni National Park Reserve (NNPR) in its letter dated Friday March 9, 2001 indicated it was
unable to physically review the document and was therefore unable to ascertain the relevancy of the
document for the purposes of the NNPR Technical Report due on Monday March 12, 2001.

In the interest of procedural fairness, the NNPR should inform the Mackenzie Valley Environmental
Impact Review Board (Review Board or Board) before the closing of the Public Registry on March 19,
2001 if it does or does not want to review the document. If so, the Review Board will obtain the
document. If not, the Review Board will withdraw the Information Request for the document.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini
Environmental Assessment Qfficer

copy:
Peter J. Campbell, Vice President, Project Affairs, Canadian Zinc Corporation, (604) 688-2043
Steve Catto, Warden Service Manager, Nahanni National Park Reserve, (867) 695-2446

Roland Semjanaovs A/Exccutive Director {867} 873-902%
Bridgette Larocque Finance and Administration Cfficer (867) 873-5257
Louie Azzolini Envirommental Assessment Officer (867} 873-9189
Roland Semjanovs Communications Officer (867) B73-9636

Web site: www.mveirb.nt.ca




